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I write in support of the Eastcote Conservation Panel's submission to you regarding the detrimemntal changes that the Draft New London Plan 
are likely to have on our local environment.  In-filling is already causing congestion and making this area a less attractive place to live.  Family 
homes are being divided into multi-occupancy flats with all the accompanying overcrowding, noise and litter.  It is sad to see they way our 
local area is going, and the new proposals seem set to hasten the decline.
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